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December 2,2010

Fair Political Practices Commission
428 J Street, Suite 800
Sacramento, CA 95814

To the Members of the Commission,

I am writing to express my outrage in regards to the conduct of San Bernardino County
District Attorney Michael Ramos.

The assigned FPPC case Number is 10/269. and is on your agenda for 12/9/2010 under item
8.

Once again, Mr. Ramos has flaunted his arrogance by intentionally ignoring the law and
committing "perjury" in the process. An offense, which Mr. Ramos himself is currently
prosecuting others, and for the same identical conduct.

Mr. Ramos has a well-known reputation as a womanizer and philanderer in most political
circles, not just within San Bernardino County, but Sacramento as well.

It is reasonable to believe Mr. Ramos has a secondary purpose, being to conceal dates and
expenses from his wife.

But in doing so, Mr. Ramos withheld information from the public and more importantly his
political opponents.

It should be noted Mr. Ramos, a two-term incumbent, won reelection in the June 2010 primary
with just 54% of the vote. A narrow victory over two other challengers and barely enough to
avoid a runoff.

It would appear that when it's convenient for Mr. Ramos, conduct of this nature is a felony.
But, when it's Mr. Ramos that's the offender, it's just an innocent oversight.

I urge you to further investigate to determine if there was a political or governmental purpose
for the expenditures in question, and more importantly determine whether or not the
omissions were in fact intentional.

Very truly yours,

c~~ :t /{tdrw
Cheryl Ristow
924 W. Clark Street,
Redlands, CA 92373


